

## **Tee Off for Mental Health**

Committee Chair Cst. Marc Hussey

Sponsorship
Dawn O'Dell
dawn.odell@cmhanb.ca
506-652-1447

## **Committee Members**

Troy MacLeod Cst. Emily Hobbs James Higgins Kathy Dumouchel Christa Barton Meaghan Bailey

Mailing Address:
Canadian Mental Health
Association of NB
Saint John office
Hilyard Place
560 Main Street,
Suite A315
Saint John, NB E2K 1J5
506-633-1705

## **SPONSOR INVITATION**

Mayor & Council City of Saint John Po Box 1971 Saint John, NB E2L 4L1

Dear Mayor & Council,

On Friday September 18<sup>th</sup>, 2020 we will once again host *Tee Off for Mental Health* at the Rockwood Park Golf Course in support of the Canadian Mental Health Association of New Brunswick (CMHA of NB) Saint John office. *Tee Off for Mental Health* will provide a great opportunity to feature your corporate brand and commitment to the promotion of mental wellness. Over the past four years more than \$125,500 has been raised to support mental health initiatives within the greater Saint John area and the 5<sup>th</sup> annual *Tee Off for Mental Health* will be the biggest yet!

These events are only possible with financial contributions from companies such as yours. In hopes of attracting sponsors from a variety of companies, we are offering several sponsorship levels:

**Tournament Sponsor** - \$5,000 **Dinner Sponsor** - \$5,000 **Hole-in-One Sponsor** - \$2,500 **Gold Sponsor** - \$2,000

Of course, donations of any amount (monetary, prize or otherwise) would be accepted and greatly appreciated. Please contact Dawn O'Dell should you choose to support this event.

All proceeds from our event will be benefiting the Canadian Mental Health Association of New Brunswick Saint John office. Please visit the website <a href="https://www.sipoliceteeoff.ca">www.sipoliceteeoff.ca</a> for event information and announcements prior to the event.

We are grateful for everyone on and off the green who is committed to making mental health a priority in the greater Saint John area. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cst. Marc Hussey Saint John Police Force

**Chair, Tee Off for Mental Health**